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Centenary House Residential Home, 64 Charlton Road, Shepton Mallet
Following serious concerns emerging from an unannounced Care Quality Commission inspection on 12 March 2020, coupled with our own adult safeguarding and quality enquiries, Somerset County Council has taken the decision to terminate its contract with the Centenary Residential Home in Shepton Mallet with immediate effect.

New care homes have been identified for all residents funded by the Local Authority as part of the de-commissioning process. 

Adult Social Care staff have also engaged with and supported residents and their families who privately fund their service where this has been requested.  

All residents have taken the decision to find alternative provision. 

It is anticipated that the Home will be empty of residents by the end of this week.

CQC Link: https://www.cqc.org.uk/location/1-118529608 

	For more information please contact: 
	Name: Lynne Wilmot – Quality Assurance Team
Email: LWilmot@somerset.gov.uk
Telephone: 01749 346031
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